
Hi Mark: 

Hope all is well with you during these crazy times! 

Scott Diffenderfer and I spoke earlier today about the 16 Island Fan noise 
issue and I would love to discuss it with you. 

I have spent almost two years trying to work this issue out (with the building 
president, manager, code dept, building dept, inspector general) and it 

seems as though there is a very simple way to handle it.  As President of the 
Board of 11 Island, I receive complaints about this issue daily – from both 

residents of our building as well as area buildings. 

I would very much appreciate your help and support to create and 

implement a solution for this problem so that we do not have to sue our 
neighbors. 

I can be reached via cell at 305-799-7912. 
Thanks so much, 

Debbie 

  

County Code: 

 

https://library.municode.com/fl/miami/codes/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=CHCO_CH36NO#:~:

text=It%20shall%20be%20unlawful%20for%20any%20person%20owning%2C%20occupying%20

or,sound%2Dmaking%20device%20or%20instrument%2C 

 


